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! August 27, 1996

:

Computer Sciences Corporation'

: Systems Engineering Division
; ATTN: James J. Komar Ph.D.

Sterling, Virginia 20166-9514,

Dear Dr. Komar:

Thank you for your response of August 1, 1996, to our letter issued on
,

! July 9,1996, informing you of our confirmatory survey results. We have
; reviewed your proposed actions and have scheduled an inspection to

perform a subsequent survey of the Laboratory area during the week of
: September 23 27, 1996.
;

IIf you have any questions please call Andrea Jones at (404) 331-5565.

Sincerely,

Original signed by
; C. M. Hosey

Charles M. Hosey, Chief
, Materials Licensing / Inspection

$ Branch 1
j Division of Nuclear Materials Safety

cc: Commonwealth of Virginia
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